Davis, Linda S

From: Davis, Linda S

Sent: Tuesday, September 23, 2008 1:51 PM

To: ‘chme @ecn.purdue.edu’; '‘chmegrad @ecn.purdue.edu’
Cc: ‘Gauger, Steve A'

Subject: Safety Update #2: Emergency Preparedness

ChE Faculty, Staff and Graduate Students,

September is National Emergency Preparedness Month. Purdue recommendations for preparing yourself for an
emergency can be found at: http://news.uns.purdue.edu/x/2008b/080919WrightMonth.html.

Testing of the Purdue Emergency System is scheduled for September 30. Learn more at:
http://news.uns.purdue.edu/x/2008b/080922WrightTest.html. The Forney Building Emergency Plan is located in my
office, and copies are available for check-out in the Undergraduate Office.

Linda
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Phone: (765)496-1710

Isdavis @ purdue.edu




